
RE: BARRETT ASSESSMENT
From: "HEATH, Brett"
To: David Crompton Mark Beckett
Cc: "CAMPLING, Mark"  "WALTON, Patrea"

"EDWARDS, Peter"  Richard Ashby
 MD05-MetroSouthHSD

Date: Thu, 11 Sep 2014 11:52:27 +1000

Dear Professor,
 
Thank you for your ongoing assistance and collaborative response regarding this matter.
 
Regards
 
Brett
 
 
Brett Heath | Assistant Director

Ethical Standards Unit | Human Resources
Department of Education, Training and Employment
Queensland Government
Level 16 | Education House | 30 Mary Street | Brisbane Qld 4000 
PO Box 15033 | City East Qld 4002

http://www.dete.qld.gov.au/

Inspiring minds. Creating opportunities. Shaping Queensland’s future.
Please consider the environment before printing this email.

IMPORTANT: This email (including any attachments) may contain legally privileged, confidential or private information and may be protected by
copyright. You may only use it if you are the person(s) to whom it was intended to be sent and if you use it in an authorised way. No one is allowed
to use, review, alter, transmit, disclose, distribute, print or copy this email without appropriate authority.

If the email was not intended for you and was sent to you by mistake, please telephone or email me immediately, destroy any hard copies of this
email, and delete it and any copies of it from your computer system. Any legal privilege and confidentiality attached to the email is not waived or
destroyed by that mistake.
It is your responsibility to ensure that this email does not contain and is not affected by computer viruses, defects or interference by third parties or
replication problems (including incompatibility with your computer system).

 
 
From: David Crompton  
Sent: Thursday, 11 September 2014 11:49 AM
To: HEATH, Brett; Mark Beckett
Cc: CAMPLING, Mark; WALTON, Patrea; EDWARDS, Peter; Richard Ashby; MD05-MetroSouthHSD; Ed_mhsmetrosouth
Subject: RE: BARRETT ASSESSMENT
Importance: High
 
Dear Brett
The plan is that I will chair a meeting of clinical services that have consumers/clients/patients involved with
Barrett School.
This meeting will address the need to have treatment plans that are signed off by HHSs, School, Department of
Education, Training and Employment senior staff, families and the young people.
My meeting with HHS staff is organised.
Regards
David
 
Professor David Crompton OAM
Griffith University School of Health Services and Social Work
SOM UQ and School of Public Health and Social Work QUT
MBBS Grad Dip Soc Sci [Psych] FRANZCP FAChAM [RACP]
Executive Director
Addiction and Mental Health Services
Metro South Health
Centre Neuroscience Mental Health and Recovery
Po Box 6046
Upper Mount Gravatt  QLD  4122

www.health.qld.gov.au/metrosouthmentalhealth 
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From: HEATH, Brett 
Sent: Thursday, 11 September 2014 11:43 AM
To: Mark Beckett; David Crompton
Cc: CAMPLING, Mark; WALTON, Patrea; EDWARDS, Peter
Subject: BARRETT ASSESSMENT
 
Dear all,
 
The Ethical Standards Unit has completed its assessment of the information provided by QH concerning DETE
staff conduct at the Barrett School.  The assessment  of that material, and of all the circumstances of what is a
quite complex situation, reveals no instances of staff misconduct or corrupt conduct.  Rather, the actions of DETE
staff appear motivated by attempting to provide support and protection to a who is undergoing a
particularly difficult period which has placed staff in somewhat extraordinary situations.  As a result of this
assessment, the Department will take no action from a disciplinary investigation process.
 
There are; however, outstanding issues with respect to how the staff at the school are managing the complex
situation with the  particularly concerning the role the staff at the school are undertaking
concerning emotional support to the and how that interfaces with the QH plan.  I understand that DETE
and QH have met with staff at the Barrett School as recently as yesterday to discuss the overall needs of

 
To ensure; however,  the specific needs of the particular are being met; to clearly understand the
management plan for this  and as well as some strategies to adopt when facing such
dilemmas/situations, if not already undertaken , I suggest Mark consider further liaison with Professor Crompton
with a view to perhaps meeting with the Principal of the Barrett School to discuss the specifically. 
 
I understand from a previous conversation that QH will manage any necessary responsibilities to the Case
manager under the Public Interest Disclosure Act 2010.
 
Regards
 
Brett
 
Brett Heath | Assistant Director

Ethical Standards Unit | Human Resources
Department of Education, Training and Employment
Queensland Government
Level 16 | Education House | 30 Mary Street | Brisbane Qld 4000 
PO Box 15033 | City East Qld 4002

http://www.dete.qld.gov.au/

Inspiring minds. Creating opportunities. Shaping Queensland’s future.
Please consider the environment before printing this email.

IMPORTANT: This email (including any attachments) may contain legally privileged, confidential or private information and may be protected by
copyright. You may only use it if you are the person(s) to whom it was intended to be sent and if you use it in an authorised way. No one is allowed
to use, review, alter, transmit, disclose, distribute, print or copy this email without appropriate authority.

If the email was not intended for you and was sent to you by mistake, please telephone or email me immediately, destroy any hard copies of this
email, and delete it and any copies of it from your computer system. Any legal privilege and confidentiality attached to the email is not waived or
destroyed by that mistake.
It is your responsibility to ensure that this email does not contain and is not affected by computer viruses, defects or interference by third parties or
replication problems (including incompatibility with your computer system).
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whom it was intended to be sent and if you use it in an authorised way. No one is allowed to use, review,
alter, transmit, disclose, distribute, print or copy this email without appropriate authority.

If the email was not intended for you and was sent to you by mistake, please telephone or email me
immediately, destroy any hard copies of this email, and delete it and any copies of it from your computer
system. Any legal privilege and confidentiality attached to the email is not waived or destroyed by that
mistake.

It is your responsibility to ensure that this email does not contain and is not affected by computer viruses,
defects or interference by third parties or replication problems (including incompatibility with your
computer system).

**************************************************************************************
*************

********************************************************************************

This email, including any attachments sent with it, is confidential and for the sole use of the intended
recipient(s). This confidentiality is not waived or lost, if you receive it and you are not the intended
recipient(s), or if it is transmitted/received in error.

Any unauthorised use, alteration, disclosure, distribution or review of this email is strictly prohibited. The
information contained in this email, including any attachment sent with it, may be subject to a statutory duty
of confidentiality if it relates to health service matters.

If you are not the intended recipient(s), or if you have received this email in error, you are asked to
immediately notify the sender by telephone collect on Australia or by return email. You
should also delete this email, and any copies, from your computer system network and destroy any hard
copies produced.

If not an intended recipient of this email, you must not copy, distribute or take any action(s) that relies on it;
any form of disclosure, modification, distribution and/or publication of this email is also prohibited.

Although Queensland Health takes all reasonable steps to ensure this email does not contain malicious
software, Queensland Health does not accept responsibility for the consequences if any person's computer
inadvertently suffers any disruption to services, loss of information, harm or is infected with a virus, other
malicious computer programme or code that may occur as a consequence of receiving this email.

Unless stated otherwise, this email represents only the views of the sender and not the views of the
Queensland Government.

**********************************************************************************
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